
Contact Information 

Please can we ask that you inform 
us immediately if you change your 
phone number or your  address.  
For safety reasons it is vital that 
we can  contact you whilst your 
child is in the  academy.   Thank 
you. 

Key Dates for December 2019  

Tuesday    10th December –Pantomime for the children -am  

Wednesday 11th December– EYFS performances for parents am/pm 

Thursday   12th December KS1 performance for parents –pm  

Friday      13th December KS2 Sing-along for parents -am  

             13th December Christmas jumper day  

             13th December Christmas dinner day  

Monday    16th December– Carol Concert Guisborough-
all welcome  

Tuesday   17th December  Christmas Fayre—Santa is 
coming along !!! 

Thursday   19th December—Christmas parties— 

              Santa is coming too !! 

Thursday 19th December—early finish at 1pm  

due to staff training  

Pantomime 2019–  

Snow White and the seven dwarves ! 

 

This year’s pantomime will be performed on the 
morning of Tuesday 10th December . These 

shows are always hugely popular so please en-
sure that your child gets in nice and early .            

We don’t want them to  miss the start of the 
performance !! 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

We hope you and the children enjoyed the start of the half term  and that you are 
looking forward to all the exciting things we have planned in the next few weeks. At 
the start of what will be a very hectic few weeks, we wanted to inform you of some 
important dates and information in the lead up to Christmas 2019, so that you can get 
organised in the run-up to the festive season. We will be breaking up on Thursday the 
19th December, children can be collected from 1 o’clock after their parties. This is 
due to staff training on Thursday afternoon and Friday 20th. We look forward to 
sharing this lovely season with you and all the festive fun it brings .  

Academy Uniform 

Below is a reminder of the uniform the children should be 
wearing during the autumn and winter months. 

 Navy cardigan or jumper. No summer dresses please ! 

 Pale blue shirt, blouse or polo shirt  

 Black or grey trousers/skirt/pinafore  

      (no jogging bottoms, leggings, jeans or chino style trousers). 

 Plain ankle or knee length socks or plain tights  

      (please avoid bright colours and patterns). 

     Children should not wear make-up or nail varnish.   

As the weather gets colder please make sure your child brings a  

coat to school. 

St Nicholas’ Church Visit  

On 16th December the children from our 
choir will visit St Nicolas Church in   
Guisborough for our annual carol         
concert. We will be joined there by the 
other schools from Tees Valley          
Education and our KS2 children will be 
coming along also.  It would be lovely to 
see you all there too! 

 

Christmas parties  

 

Children can wear    
party outfits if they 
wish and bring toys to play with on 
Thursday 19th December, which is  party 
day. Please make sure that electronic 
toys are not brought in that may  need to 
be charged. Please also ensure that you 
are aware of what toys your child will 
bring in, as we cannot be responsible for 
their loss or damage.  

The staff and children  of Brambles  

Primary Academy wish you all  a 

Merry Christmas and  a Happy New 

Year  and hope to welcome you back 

on 6th January 2020. 
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